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Consideration of  bids for a Skid Steer Loader with a Bucket and 
Grapple for the Public Works Department (Bid No. 2-25). 

 

BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE:  BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE 
USER FEES VR-25.15  ($95,000) 

 

HISTORY:  The Public Works Department needs to purchase a 
new Skid Steer Loader with a Bucket and Grapple.  The new Skid 
Steer Loader will replace a 24 year old Skid Steer Loader (40-05).  
The new Skid Steer Loader is a Council-approved Budget item for 
the current Fiscal Year Budget. 
 
FACTS AND ISSUES:  Sealed bids were received on February 
18, 2025.  The results are as follows: 
           
            Each     
 Dobbs Equipment    $96,000.00   

Bobcat of Valdosta    $77,372.58  
Yancey Bros. Co.    $80,975.00   
National Equipment Dealers  $82,250.00   
  

OPTIONS:  (1) Approve the low bid submitted by Bobcat of 
Valdosta in the amount of $77,372.58,  (2) Do not approve the low 
bid meeting specifications. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  I recommend that Council approve 
the low bid submitted by Bobcat of Valdosta in the amount of 
$77,372.58 and allow the Public Works Department to proceed 
with the purchase. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS:  The purchase of the 
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